
DIOXIN2021 is Postponed to November 8-11, 2021 

 

Deal all, 

 

We regret to inform you that due to recently confirmed cases of COVID19 in China. Holding 

any large-scale events at present may result in further spread of the disease. The 

organizing committee of DIOXIN2021 has decided to postpone the conference to 

November 8-11, 2021, which was originally scheduled to be held on August 22-25, 

2021.The organizing committee is staying alert and monitoring COVID-19. More 

information on DIOXIN2021 will be posted on the official web: www.dioxin2021.org 

 

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding in advance and look forward to 

hosting you in November. Should you have any inquiries please let us know.  

  

Best regards, 

DIOXIN2021 Secretariat 

 

 

http://www.dioxin2021.org/

